TO: students
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SUBJECT: Summer University of Hungarian Language and Culture – Budapest; fee waiver for Erasmus+ students!


Dear Student,

We are glad to inform you that Eötvös Loránd University (ELTE) is organizing the 
24th Summer University of Hungarian Language and Culture. The summer university takes place at our university in Budapest on 30 July - 24 August 2018.

The summer university is a good opportunity for students to experience more about Hungarian culture and the vibrant cultural life of Budapest. The four-week summer university offers to participants an intensive Hungarian language course from beginner to proficiency level, lectures on Hungarian culture, and social activities.
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We would like to offer a fee waiver for the summer university to the first 25 applicants who 
(1) are a student of a key partner university of ELTE under the Erasmus+ programme 
(2) will be nominated as incoming Erasmus students at faculties of Eötvös Loránd University in the autumn semester of 2018/19 academic year.

You would receive a course fee waiver for the whole four weeks (including course materials and cultural lectures). Other expenses (e.g., travel, accommodation, meals, social activities) need to be covered by you.

If you would like to participate in the summer university, please 
(1) write us an e-mail at hungariansummer@elte.hu, and 
(2) fill in carefully our application form HERE until 20 June 2018: www.elte.hu/en/summer-university/hungarian-language-and-culture/application-form

For more information about the program and courses of the summer university, please visit our website (www.elte.hu/en/hungarian-language-and-culture) or contact Mrs. Gréta Ercsey, Summer University Coordinator (hungariansummer@elte.hu). 

We look forward to welcoming you on the summer university.


With kind regards,

Coordinators’ Team

Eötvös Loránd University
H-1056 Budapest, Szerb utca 21-23.
T: 0036-1-411-6500/2178 ext.
